
"Shots Fired" 

The Campus Public Safety Department has obtained the "Shots Fired" series of videos and has posted them on-line 
at our webpage. There are three videos which are produced for office/general areas (recommended for faculty and 
staff), in a classroom environment (recommended for students and faculty), and a preamble for recognizing and 
helping to prevent campus violence "Flashpoint on Campus" (recommended for everyone). To access these training 
videos you go to the CPS website and in the center of the site is a red bannered box "Information and training 
materials related to workplace violence" where you will see the "Shots Fired" access. Use your WOU Portal/web mail 
user name and password to watch the videos. 

 


